COPY. "
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd August, 1929,

Dear 8Sir,
T am in receipt of your memorandum of the 2nd ultimo,
with 1ts enclosure, respscting the dredger "LORD WILLINGDOK"

e

and in reply I have to say that the Committee are agreeable
to the Ownera' proposal to postpone the survey of the
serewshafts wntil the next drydocking of the vessel in six
months' tims. The Commlttes have also agreed to your
suggestion that the gorewshaft and Boller Surveys of this
vessel should be carried out at Madras by & competent and
independent Engineer, and I shall be glad if you will inform
the Owners accordingly.

I have to add that the above arrangement elso applles
to the Serewshaft and Boiler Surveys of the tug "KERALA" and
dredger "GOUTHAMI", belonging to the same Owners.

1t will be observed that the Sarswshaft Survey of
the "KERALA" became due so long ago as November last and
I shall be glad to learn what arrangements have been made
for this inspection to be held.

I em, Dear Sir,
zbura faithfully,

0 2021

B, Peskett Esq.,
CALCUTTA.
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